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Spring 2022 
 
The UVA finances are very stable. 
 
The P&L comparing the 1st quarter of 2021 with the 1st quarter of 2022 are almost exactly the same. 
 
The bank account figures are about $12,000 less than this time last year, but we’re gearing up for 
another convention, have incurred increased payroll expenses with the migration to a new AMS and 
website, and have hired another employee. 
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